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The Department of Hindi of Little Flower Degree and PG College, Uppal, conducted a quiz competition on 

10 October 2023. The objective of the quiz competition was to evaluate the knowledge of the students 

within academics as well as beyond academics and to make them familiar with the prospects of the quiz. 

Students of the first, second, and final years of all streams enthusiastically took part in this competition 

and performed well. The quiz had three rounds. In this competition, a total of 10 teams participated. 

Each team was comprised of five students. The quiz questions covered a wide range of subjects, 

challenging the participants' knowledge, critical thinking, and problem-solving abilities. The competition 

highlighted the students' exemplary teamwork and collaborative skills, as they pooled their knowledge 

and expertise to tackle complex questions. The audience cheered on the teams, creating an electric 

atmosphere within Monfort Hall. The intra-collegiate quiz competition at Monfort Hall was a testament 

to the academic excellence and competitive spirit of our college. It provided a platform for students to 

showcase their intellectual abilities and foster a sense of camaraderie among participants. 

 

 
 
Ms. Sheela, Head, Department of Hindi conducting the quiz 

 

Students discussing during the quiz session 
 
 
  

 

 

 



 

 

 


